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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter – 12th January 2018
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Welcome back 

Happy New Year to you all - wishing you all a healthy and prosperous 2018 from everyone at Portobello!

Theatre visit Reminder

Years 1 – 6 will visit the Theatre Royal Newcastle on Thursday 18th January to see Peter Pan.   The children will leave school at 1.00pm and return at approximately 5pm traffic permitting.  If your child goes home for lunch, please ensure that he/she returns promptly for 1pm to allow time for registration.

The children will be expected to wear their normal school uniform.

Children are allowed to bring a small amount of sweets, but please note drinks are not permitted.  

Children who not going to the theatre should attend school as normal.


Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for super new beginnings!  Well done to the following children:

Reception: Esmay Green   Year 1: Lucas Colledge   Year 2: Francesca Turnbull    Year 3: Grace O’Donnell
     
Year 4: Kaelan Spratt

Year 5: Lewis Topping

Year 6: Alfie Pritchard
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 for best attendance this week – 100%! 
Speeding 
A number of residents have reported to police that there are vehicles speeding along Colebrook/Tantallon.  Can I please take this opportunity to remind everyone that there is a 20mph speed limit outside of school? 
KS2 SATs
The KS2 SATs will take place from Monday 14 May – Friday 18 May 2018.
Coffee Morning/Drop in session with Mrs Huntley

Mrs H offers a coffee morning/parent drop in session every 2nd Friday 9-10am. The sessions give you the opportunity to have a chat and a cuppa with other parent/carers.  All welcome!
Important Dates 

Wednesday 17 January Numicon families with Mr Chipchase – details to follow
Thursday 18 January pm Year 1 - Year 6 to Newcastle Theatre Royal to see Peter Pan 
Friday 19 January 9am – Coffee Morning/Drop in session with Mrs Huntley – all welcome!
Thursday 25 January – Year 5 at Live Tales Theatre Newcastle – letter to follow
Wednesday 31 January Numicon families with Mr Chipchase 

Friday 2 February 9am - Coffee Morning/Drop in session with Mrs Huntley – all welcome!

Wednesday 7 February – Film Night
Half Term Monday 12 February until Friday 16 February – school closed
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